
  

 

 

Thursday 28th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

RE: Buddy Teddy Bears’ Picnic – Friday 6th October 2023 

We are delighted to announce that we have paired each child in Class 1 with a Class 6 buddy for the 

duration of this academic year. Our buddy system is designed to help Class 1 children feel valued and 

supported in their school environment. It is also a fantastic opportunity for the children in Class 6 to be an 

effective role model for our youngest pupils at St Peter’s Primary School. 

We will be holding a Teddy Bears’ Picnic on Friday 6th October 2023 from 1:30pm for the children in Class 

1 & Class 6. On the day, we would like the children to bring in one teddy bear each for the picnic.   

We will be having lots of fun and engaging in lots of different opportunities to get to know one another.  

The activities the children will be participating in are: 

• Making jam sandwiches,  

• Going on a bear hunt and  

• Playing mini-Olympics/parachute games 

We are very much looking forward to seeing the children socialise and establish relationships throughout 

this session. 

  

Kind regards,  

Class 1 team and the Class 6 team.  

Executive Head Teacher: Mr Paul Smith  
Bank Road, Pilning, South Gloucestershire,  
BS35 4JG 
Tel: (01454) 631 137 
Email: office@stpetersprimary.co.uk 
Website: www.stpetersprimary.co.uk 
Twitter: @StPetersPilning 
 

mailto:office@stpetersprimary.co.uk
http://www.stpetersprimary.co.uk/

